
 

 

14th February 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Headteacher Appointment  

You will be aware that we recently interviewed for a new headteacher at Rosherville. 

The children, staff and governors were part of the process which, amongst other tasks, included 
worship, learning walks and a question-and-answer session.  We are now pleased to inform you 
that we have appointed Mrs Alice Martin.  

Mrs Martin is currently Associate Headteacher at St. Botolph’s Church of England Primary.  She 
not only knows the local community well BUT she is also used to working as part of our Trust, 
Aletheia Academies. 

She is very excited about working with our pupils, parents and staff as we prepare to move to 
our new site in January 2026 and for many years beyond! 

I am sure you would like to join me in congratulating her on her appointment. 

 

World Book Day 

This year’s World Book Day is being celebrated on 6th March. 

The theme this year is ‘Read Your Way’. 

As part of this we would like you to ‘Read Your Way’ during half term and photograph yourself.  
We would then like to create a display at school of the pictures – you can send the pictures to 
your class teacher on seesaw or print these off if you prefer. 

Here are some examples of people ‘Reading their Way’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

How will you read your way? 

On 6th March we would like the children to dress in a way “We like to Read”.  This may be in your 
school clothes, or in your favourite outfit, or a cosy onesie, or even your pyjamas!  Morpurgo 
class will celebrate World Book Day on Friday 28th March.  

Science Museum 

Rauf class had an amazing day yesterday visiting the Science Museum. They learnt some 
brilliant facts and were truly inspired by the things that they saw.  We would like to say a big 
thank you to the parent helpers who accompanied them on their trip.  If you would like to get 
involved in volunteering at Rosherville, please leave a message for the leadership team at the 
office.  

 

House Points 

Fire have gained the most house points this term.  Children in fire (RED) will be able to wear their 
own clothes on Friday 28th February as a reward.  

Term Dates 

Term 3 finishes today and we will return to school on Monday 24th February.  Please note that 
Friday 14th March is a Trust Day, therefore pupils will not be in school on this day.  We hope you 
have a lovely half-term break. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 
Important Dates  
 
Year 6 SAT’s – Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May 2025.  
Year 6 Residential – 6th to 9th June 2025 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Roddan 

 
Headteacher 

Term 3 
Friday 14th February  End of Term 3 – Full Day 

Term 4 
Monday 24th February  Start of Term 4 

Thursday 6th March Morpurgo class visit to the Synagogue in Chatham 

Friday 14th March  Trust Day (School closed for children)  

Friday 4th April End of Term 4 


